
 
  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ADDENDUM #1 
RFP #23-0001 

ARMORED CAR SERVICES 
 

 
 
March 14, 2023 

 
 
The following is to ensure that vendors have complete information prior to submitting a proposal.  Here are some 
clarifications regarding the proposal for Armored Car Services. 
 
Questions and/or statements of clarification are in bold font, and answers to specific questions are italicized. 
 

1. The RFP says it must be a two (2) man truck servicing these locations but a lot of our city routes we use a 
one (1) man truck.  If we could only offer a one (1) man truck is that acceptable? 
 
Answer: Yes. 

 
2. The time window of after 12:00 p.m. but before 5:00 p.m. would be difficult for us to meet. Can the time 

window be adjusted? 
 
Answer: No, due to Department processes, pick-ups cannot be made before 12:00 p.m. and the offices close at 
5:00 p.m. 

 
 
Firms interested in submitting a proposal, must respond with complete information and deliver on or before  
2:00 pm CDT Tuesday, March 21, 2023. Late bids will not be accepted and will not receive consideration for final 
award. 
 
“PLEASE ACKNOWLEDGE RECEIPT OF THIS ADDENDUM ON THE PROPOSAL RESPONSE PAGE.” 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Britt Rosencutter 
Purchasing Agent 
 
 
BR/ks 

     SEDGWICK COUNTY, KANSAS 
DIVISION OF FINANCE 

Purchasing Department 
100 N. Broadway, Suite 610 ~ Wichita, KS  67202 

Phone: 316 660-7255    Fax: 316 660-1839 
       http://sedgwickcounty.org/finance/purchasing.asp 
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